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Nursery Update

 24th February 2023
	Welcome back everyone,
We have all arrived back full of energy ready for another half term of fun and games. Our topic this half term is going to be Farm and Pet animals. If you are lucky enough to have a pet or have a family member with one that you visit, please send a photograph in either in book bags or on Seesaw for me to print out for our classroom display. The children love sharing the pictures and funny stories about them.

	This week we have been talking about our pets or pets that we would like to live with us. The children helped Mrs McGuirk to set up our Vets role play area outside and we have discussed what pets need to keep them healthy and happy. We also had great fun making animal sounds with Miss Helyar who has been with us on work placement this week. On Tuesday we were lucky enough to have some delicious pancakes made by our very own chief pancake tosser- Mrs Mc and we chose toppings, making a pictogram to find out which was our favourite. No real surprise that chocolate sauce came out on top. On Thursday we all made pitta bread pizzas and enjoyed them at snack time. In maths, we have been practicing counting forwards and backwards along with number recognition and matching ordering instructions and in Phonics our new focus this half term is Rhythm and Rhyme.
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 Next week we will be celebrating World Book Day, looking at some of our favourite stories and sharing them with our friends. We will be making some Silly Soup with rhyming words and finding out about how animals can help to support people living with disabilities. We will be reminding ourselves of the names of baby pet animals and labelling the parts of a flower as well as doing some observational drawing and painting of daffodils for a new classroom display. In maths, we will be revising and extending our use of positional vocabulary and matching numerals to groups of objects- cardinal number. 
                                         

	 We will be celebrating World Book Day next Wednesday, March 1st. Instead of dressing up as a character, this year would like the children to come to school in their pyjamas with their favourite book for us to share. Please remember to write their name inside the book. There is also a book swap in the school hall from 8.15am.

	If you have not yet returned the permission slip for the Sponsored Bounce, please send it back to us asap.
Also a big, big thank you to the kind people and businesses that have donated lots of tubes of toothpaste for us to use after our lunches. So very kind of you.

	Our Nursery Open Day will be happening on Tuesday 28th March, again two sessions 9.30-10.30am and 1.40-2.40pm, a maximum of two adults per child to attend one session. If parents are unable to make it, other family members or carers are very welcome. Access will be via the main gate, next to the school office. We are looking forward to seeing you. Hopefully there won’t be as many upset faces when you leave this time.                                                                                                        
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Please remember that our morning session 

starts at 8.45am.






